
January 2016 

 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome everyone back from the winter holidays. I hope they 
were memorable and relaxing. With the new year we also wish all of our community much 
prosperity and health, 2016 looks to be an exciting year and an opportunity for a fresh start for all. 
Our teachers are excited to be back and have already begun planning extra-curricular activities and 
also planning professional development activities.  
 
I would like to thank all the students staff and families who joined us on December 14 and 16 to 
celebrate the holiday season. Our students put on an amazing show and the event was not only fun 
but also warming. It really set the tone for the holidays. I would like to especially thank Mrs. Roggie 
for taking the initiative to organize the concert, Ms. Mehring  and Mrs. Fallis for their musical 
support and all staff for preparing their students so well. 
 
Over the next month staff, students and members of school council will be working on of our PAWS 
qualities: Work Ethic. Over the course of the month teachers and staff will be looking for students 
who exemplify a strong work ethic. We encourage all students to work hard and demonstrate this 
quality to their teachers. We look forward to the next assembly at the end of the month. Mrs. 
Harmer’s and Mr. McCluskey’s classes will be leading the assembly.  
 
Reports will be going home February 19. Teachers will be working over the next month in creating 
the report card and also revising Individual Education Plans. Teachers will be contacting parents 
about IEP’s at this time and may also be contacting parents in reference to concerns they have with 
your child’s progress.  
 
Our next School Council Meeting will be on January 13, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. See you there!! 
 
I would like to welcome Mrs. Bonnie Berg  to our staff. She will be our Special Education Teacher 
working with the Primary students.  
 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Robert Rebellato 
Principal 
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